
 

Clear Vision For Success:
A Guide to Getting Optometry Support

& Eyeglasses for Students
You spoke and we heard! One of the biggest requests from school nurses this
year was help supporting students who fail their school eye exam. The school

liaison team has been working hard on finding resources for students to
connect them with optometry services and support for the purchase of glasses.

Now it's time to share those resources with you!

Through your NASN/IASN membership, you have access to the VSP Eyes of Hope program. The program
operates to provide access to eye care via "gift certificates" that can be ordered through the NASN membership
page. Gift certificates cover a comprehensive eye exam and, if prescribed, new glasses at a VSP network
doctor's office. NASN members can provide up to 10 students a year who qualify with a certificate to receive



essential vision care at no cost to the school or student. Coverage is printed on each certificate. The School
Health team with FHD has put together a list of local VPS providers for you, as well as all the information you
will need to be able to use this program through your FHD supported membership.

*Please note that this program is available for those over the age of 18
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We know that not all students will fit into the qualifications for use of the VSP Eyes of Hope program, or you
may find yourself with more than 10 students a year that need support. FHD has partnered with the Lions Club
of Indiana to provide comprehensive eye exams and glasses, if prescribed, to those in need. The only
qualifications for use is that the student does not currently have coverage through insurance or a government
program for these services and that they have not used this program in the last 12 months. You will need to
send an email to the FHD School Liaison Team with information about your student and we will email you back
a voucher to print out to send home with your student (they will need a hard copy in hand for their
appointment, an electronic copy will not be accepted). The student's guardian will need to follow the
instructions on the voucher to set up an appointment for the student. These vouchers are only available for use
at the Walmart Vision Center in Noblesville at 16865 Clover Road near 37 and Greenfield Avenue (phone
number: 317-773-1981). To use this program, please email schoolhealth@fishers.in.us with the below
information: 

·       Student Full Name

·       Date of Birth

·       Parent/Guardian Name

·       Contact Phone Number

·       Contact Email (optional)

·       Home Address

·       School Name

·       Vision Screening information

*Please note that this program is only available for those under the age of 18

 

School Liaison
schoolhealth@fishers.in.us
317-567-5046
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